
 

Skokie Country Club Welcomes You 

 
Nestled in the woods along SCC’s 14th fairway, the paddle facility is not at the same location 
as our main clubhouse. Navigate to 701 Prairie Rd., Glencoe, IL and then continue south 
about 300 yards until you reach the paddle facility. Paddle House: (847) 461-6891  
 

 
 
We hope you enjoy your game as well as our comfortable paddle house with its fireplace, bar 
and great views of all six paddle courts.  You might choose to select from our six craft beers 
on tap and enjoy the company of friends while keeping warm around our outdoor fire pit. Stay 
as long as you’d like! 
 

 



Food & Beverage                                                                                                                          
Visiting teams for league play enjoy complimentary food and beverages provided by their 
respective SCC host teams.  During SCC-sponsored events, only food and beverages 
provided by SCC are allowed. At other times, SCC members may bring their own food. Adults 
may bring and consume their own alcoholic beverages before 4:00pm only. Alcoholic 
beverages must be sourced from SCC after 4:00pm or whenever an SCC bartender is 
present.   

 

While at the SCC Paddle Facility  
Park only in marked spaces. Please do not park in the turn-around area in the south end of 
the parking lot or in designated fire lanes.  

Warm up and play on the courts reserved for your group. Courts are numbered #1 through #6 
from the south to the north. If you are a member of a visiting team for league play, a captain from 
one of the SCC teams can tell you which courts are assigned to your team.  

Outside of league play, please be respectful of the start and stop times associated with your 
court reservation. When finished playing, please make sure all balls, cups, bottles and 
personal items are removed from the courts.  

Private parties using several paddle courts and the paddle house may be scheduled on select 
Friday and Saturday evenings during the paddle season. If you are playing on a reserved 
court at the same time as a private party, you may use the paddle house beverage services 
and restrooms, but please use common courtesy and be respectful of the private party.  

Children under 12 should be supervised by an adult at all times. SCC staff is not responsible 
for watching unattended children. 

Health, Safety, Cell Phones                                                                                                                                              
An Automated External Defibrillator (AED) and medical kit are located near the restrooms in 
the paddle house. No smoking is allowed in the paddle house or on the paddle courts. Wear 
relatively flat-soled (not deep-waffle-soled) tennis shoes. Stretching prior to playing paddle is 
strongly recommended. Cell phone use is allowed.  


